
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2021 Charles W. Wolford Award 

Presented to Tony Nguyen  

For Outstanding Efforts in Promoting Our Science and Association  

 

It is with great pleasure that Tony Nguyen, SCAFO 2015 Past-President and SCAFO past-
Editor, was presented the Charles W. Wolford Award at our December 4, 2021 Bi-monthly 
Meeting. 

Tony served on the SCAFO Executive Board in various positions including taking on the duties 

as Editor of The Print in 2010. In 2015, Tony was elected as SCAFO’s 78th President and 
continued on after his Presidency to serve as Editor. Tony certainly made an impact making 
each edition filled with excellent articles and keeping Our Association informed of many new 
developments in the Science of Forensic Identification.  

Even though Tony is stepping down as our Association Editor, beginning in 2022, He will still 
make an impact on our science community by currently serving as the President for the 
California State Division of the International Association for Identification. Tony will continue his 
service to our Association by assisting our new our Association’s editor to ensure a smooth 
transition.  

Tony’s commitment to the SCAFO Executive Board and Our Association members over the 
years, purely makes him an excellent nominee for the Charles W. Wolford Award, he continues 
to demonstrates an extraordinary commitment to not only our Association but to the Forensic 
Science community.  

Through the many changes in SCAFO leadership, Tony has continued to made a difference 
within SCAFO and has exemplified the mission of Our Association. Tony’s skills, knowledge, 
willingness to help others, and dedication to our Association and Forensic community truly 
embodies the meaning of the Charles W. Wolford Award.  


